
Contact Griffin & Strong P.C. with questions 

at AuroraCOstudy@gspclaw.com. 

CITY OF AURORA 

DISPARITY 
STUDY

Virtual Information Session 

Visit AuroraGov.org/DEI to register for the information session and to learn more. 

Attend virtual information 

session to learn about the 

study and how to participate

• Tuesday, July 26

• 5-6 p.m.

• Registration is required

The city of Aurora has contracted with Griffin & Strong P.C., a public-policy 
consulting firm, to determine whether there is a significant statistical disparity 
between the availability of qualified, Minority, Women and Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprises (MWDBE) and the utilization of such businesses in the 

city's procurement and contracting processes.


